
PUBLIC NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
OF THE  

Downtown Signage Committee Meeting 
Tuesday, June 19 2018 

The Public is hereby noticed that the scheduled meeting of the Downtown 
Signage Committee on Tuesday, June 19, 2018 has been canceled. 

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Tuesday, July 3, 2018 at 
8:00 AM in the Government Center at the Public Works Department Conference 
Room, located at 115 E Washington St; Bloomington, IL. 

Please feel free to contact Administration at (309) 434-2444 from 7:30 AM 
to 4:30 PM should you have any questions or concerns regarding this 
notice. 

Nancy Tague 

Administration

Posted: Friday, June 15, 2018 
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